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Anonymous
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Dear Anonymous
Official Information Act request regarding the risk of re-identification of data

| refer to your email of 22 September, seeking under the Official Information Act 1982
(the Act):

“any documents in your possession produced since 2013 related to the risk
of re-identification of private individual’s data, especially documents related
to the creation of an offence punishing illegitimate re-identification
attempts”

A response to your request is currently being prepared. However, due to the request
necessitating a search through a large quantity of information, a response cannot
reasonably be made within the original time limit.

Accordingly, | am extending the time limit for response to this request for a further 20
working days under section 15A of the Act and will respond to you by 7 November 2016.

You have the right under section 28(3) of the Act to complain to the Ombudsman about
the decision to extend the timeframe for response to your request.
Yours sincerely

1 /
3
f{
/ { 4

N

—

Chris Hubscher
Acting General Manager
Civil and Constitutional



